
 

Carfield Newsletter November 2021 



We hope you have all had a lovely break and are all rested and ready for this half term. We have had 

a brilliant and settled start and can't wait for all the new learning and extra fun we will have in the 

next two months.  There will be a few changes to our staffing structure next term. Firstly, Mr 

Crossley and Miss Goodwin will both be leaving us in December. We wish them both the very best of 

luck in their new ventures. We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Saunders, Mrs Barret, Miss 

Fordham and Miss Thomas from their maternity leaves. Mrs Saunders and Miss Barret will both 

teach in Y5 and Miss Fordham and Miss Thomas will teach in Y4. We will also be saying a sad 

goodbye to Mrs Fulk, who will also be leaving at Christmas. Mrs Fulk has been at Carfield for 12 

years and has worked with many of our families to support with their SEND provision and learning. 
We wish Mrs Fulk the very best of luck with the next chapter.  

Extra INSET Day Friday 27th May 2022 

 



As you may know, schools have been given an extra INSET day to celebrate the Queen's jubilee 

which falls in the Spring bank holiday half term in May. Schools can choose the date for this extra 

INSET. We have opted for ours to be on Friday 27th  May 2022. The INSET dates for 2022 will now 
be:Tuesday 4th January 2022 

• Friday 29th April 2022 

• Friday 27th May 2022 

• Monday 6th June 2022 

Children in Need: Friday 19th November 

 

This year we will be celebrating Children in Need day on  Friday 19th November. The theme is; 

Together We Can... Each class will be creating or doing a whole class activity together  that will show 

how they can work together as a team.  We are asking the children and staff to dress in something 

'bright and bold' for an uplifting and positive day. If you would like to donate to our Children in Nee d 

fund, please follow the link.  

https://www.justgiving.com/Carfield-Primary-School1. 

 

. 

https://www.justgiving.com/Carfield-Primary-School1.


Anti- Bullying Week: Monday 15th- Friday 19th November 

 

This year's theme is 'one kind word'.  We will be learning about the importance of positive 

friendships; what bullying means;  how to stop and prevent bullying. We will also be focussing on 

kindness and how kind words have a positive impact on a person. We will be sharing a lot of the 
work on our social media sites so do look out for this.   



School Streets 

 

School Streets has been a fantastic success. Thank you to all the volunteers that have given up their 

time to marshal the barrier and support the clean air and road safety initiative for al l our children.  

You will have now noticed that there are now new signs and planters at the closure junction. For 

those drivers that are allowed through the barriers, please be mindful when driving down Argyle 

Close as there are children about and please remember that junction with Upper Albert Road is a no 

entry so cars should not be coming through from there.  

If you would like to volunteer this half term, here is the doodle form:  

https://doodle.com/poll/hk88wyeydthp2vfn?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link  

https://doodle.com/poll/hk88wyeydthp2vfn?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link


Sporting Events this Half Term 

 

Please look out for the round up of sporting news from Mr Arnold later this half term. In the 

meantime these are some of the events taking place in the next few weeks: 

• Tuesday 11th November: Y3/4 Football tournament at  St George's Hub, Norton 

• Thursday 12th November: Y5/6 boys Football tournament at Graves Leisure Center 

• Monday 22nd November: Y5/6 Indoor Athletics at Ponds Forge 

• Friday 3rd December: KS1 Santa Run 



Dates for your Diary 

 

There are lots of things happening this half term. We will send out a separate letter about Christmas 
activities and Concerts with more details about how each event will be organised.  

Thursday 4th November: R.E day: Diwali 

Friday 5th November: Y6 Sheffield Book Awards Trip 

Monday 6th November: Y6 Eden Camp Trip 

Friday 19th November: Children in Need Day 

Monday 15th November- 19th November Anti Bullying Week 

Thursday 11th November: Y1 Phonics Workshop 

Wednesday 1st December: Christmas Wreath Making 

Monday 6th December: FS Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 7th December: FS Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 8th December: FS Christmas Concert 

Saturday 11th December: Carfield Friends Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 9th December: Y1G Christmas Concert 

Monday 13th December:  Y1D Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 14th December: Y1K Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 15th December: Nursery Nativity 11.00am and 2.30pm  



Thursday 16th December: Y2 Christmas Concert 9.30 am and 2.30pm 


